SPEDPAC

Thursday October 25, 2018 — 7:00p.m. - 8:30 p.m.
Richard Murphy School — School Library " ficor)
1 Worrell St. Dorchester, MA 02122

Please join Boston SpEd PAC for a presentation on

Supporting Your Unique Child

Come and hear from professionals and Sped PAC board members on
accessing state services, advocating for your child and looking to your
community for additional resources to help support your child.

We will also have representatives from SafetyNet Tracking System

and the North Star Personal Alert Program which is a voluntary program for
parents, guardians, or caretakers of children and adults who tend to wander or are a flight risk
from a specific location. This initiative helps individuals who may have difficulty communicating
with first responders or who do not understand the potential danger faced by him/her. The
program particularly serves individuals with Autism/Autistic Spectrum Disorders and those with
Alzheimer’s disease.

Boys & Girls Club of Dorchester will be presenting on their inclusive afterschool
program.

Childcare and Spanish translation available upon request at all
meetings and light refreshments will be served.

For more information contact:

email@bostonspedpac.org

SpedPac VM: 617.297.7335



